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CONTACT DETAILS & CONSENT FORM FOR YOUTH PROGRAMME ACTIVITIES –                                                      

‘2020-2021 GLOW.’ 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Please tick to provide us with consent to: 

• hold these details (as above) on our relevant parish lists: 
 

• contact you by:  
                           post                    email                    telephone                    text 

• allow the above named be included in any parish event  photographs (no names or personal data 
will be given)  that might be taken and included in the newsletter or on the website:      

                        
• allow the above named attend and participate in Sunday PM, Glow Max, Growing Leaders, Youth 

Café   events:  

• the above named receiving group text, email or social media messages (in line with our social 
media policy) relating to Sunday PM, Glow Max, Growing Leaders, Youth Café: 

 
• any necessary medical intervention to be given if required in the unlikely event of an injury to 

your child: 

• send you the regular email update of news & events from CUP: 

(NOTE – An additional consent form will be supplied in the event of any overnight events.) 

Your privacy is important to us – so please be assured that we are in compliance with the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).  You can 

find out more about how we use and keep your data from our ‘Data Privacy Notice’ available on our website or from the Parish Office.  You can 

withdraw or change your consent at any time by contacting the Parish Office (details above).   

Name of young person:

Date of birth:    

Year in school:  

Postal address: 

Medical info/allergies: 

Parent/guardian name: 
Parents Signature:

Parental  email 
address: 

Parental phone 
number(s):

http://www.cupcork.ie


Questions relating to COVID-19 - please check these questions each day your 

child is attending The Carraig Centre 

If the answer to any of these questions is yes your child should not attend.

YES NO

Does your child have symptoms of cough, fever, high temperature, sore throat, runny 

nose, breathlessness or flu like symptoms now or in the past 14 days?

Has your child been diagnosed with confirmed or suspected COVID-19 infection in the 

last 14 days?

Is your child a close contact of a person who is a confirmed or suspected case of 

COVID-19 in the past 14 days (i.e. less than 2m for more than 15 minutes accumulative 

in 1 day)

Has any member of your household been advised by a doctor to self-isolate at this time?

Does your child have any medical issues that make them more vulnerable to or at risk 

from COVID-19 that mean they should not participate in these socially distanced outdoor 

group activities?


